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To:  All Members of the District 

  

 Re: Will a future District Governor come from your club? 

  

Your club has the opportunity to nominate one of your members to serve as District Governor for the 

2024-2025 Rotary year.   

  

This is the opportunity of a lifetime for someone who has been a Rotarian for at least seven years and 

preferably has served a complete term as Club President within our District 6380 prior to this 

application.  Our District would also prefer this candidate be willing to step into a District Leadership 

position such as Membership, Trainer, Foundation, Finance committee or another role as a member 

and/or chair prior to their year as Governor. 

  

Your club’s Governor Nominee Designate nomination (Form H) must be submitted in the form of a 

resolution adopted at a regular meeting of the club and certified by the club secretary.  The nominating 

committee must receive all nominations as soon as possible but no later than December 1, 2021.  

Attached is a copy of the District Governor Job Description developed by the Committee that can also be 

found on the Rotary6380.org website. 

  

Nominations should be emailed to me at brendaktipton6380@gmail or mailed to me at 5655 Griffith Dr, 

Brighton, MI 48116.  I will forward all nominations to the Chair of the D6380 Governor Nominating 

Committee as well as the current Vice Governor representing our District.  

  

Help us seed strong leadership 

 

It has been an honor for me to serve as a Rotary Club President, in numerous District Leadership 

positions and I certainly love changing lives as this year’s District 6380 Governor.  Every Rotary leader 

benefits from leading in the greatest service organization in the history of the world. 

  

 

BrendaK “WooWoo” Tipton 

District Governor – 2021-2022 

Rotary International District 6380  

SE Michigan & SW Ontario, Canada 
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